Association of
New Jersey Chiropractors

ANJC members participated in another community outreach opportunity Sunday in Long
Branch at the 4th Annual 5K Rook Run to benefit the Valerie Fund. Approximately 2,400
runners and 600 walkers took part in the event along the boardwalk, which raised
$350,000 to help fight childhood cancer and blood disorders.

Six ANJC doctors stayed busy stretching race participants before and after the event,
thanks to constant announcements over the loudspeaker encouraging runners to visit the
chiropractic station. It was a great opportunity to showcase chiropractic.

Kudos to Drs. Kosta Linardakis, Jordan Kovacs, Sharon Moyer, Richard Allen, Michael
Failla and ANJC President Dr. Steven Clarke for taking the time to help boost awareness
of chiropractic in the state.

It was a terrific event and very well received by the all attendees.
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